
Diary Date: On 25th November we shall have an illustrated talk on ‘The History of Liverpool’s Parks’. 
Further details - and news/reviews of recent events - will be published in our November Newsletter. 

THE GATEACRE SOCIETY -  'Guarding the Past, Safeguarding the Future' since 1974 

Hon.Secretary: Mrs Joan Gadd, 59 Hunts Cross Avenue, L25 5NU (Tel. 0151 428 8884) 

Visit our website at www.gatsoc.org.uk 

The Membership Secretary will be pleased to receive your subscriptions for the year 2003/04: 
Individual £2, Pensioner £1, Two pensioners £1.50, Family £3 

Last but not least, come and join your fellow members for the traditional  
glass of wine and a bite to eat at the end of the meeting! 

 

The Gateacre Society 
Registered with the Civic Trust and as a Charity 

Our 29th Annual General Meeting will be held on  

Tuesday 28th October 2003 in the Gateacre Chapel Hall,  

Sandfield Road, Liverpool L25, starting at 8 p.m. 

NEW MEMBERS - including those who join on the night - will be very welcome. 

AGENDA 

2.  Minutes of the 28th A.G.M. (Enclosed with this Agenda) 

4.  Financial Report (Please see the Draft Accounts overleaf) 

6.  Chairman's Remarks 

1.  Apologies for absence 

3.  Annual Report 

5.  Membership Report 

7.  Election of Committee: 

(a)  Principal Officers:   Chairman    Vice-Chairman   Hon. Secretary   Hon. Treasurer 

(b)  Other Officers:     Environment Secretary   Membership Secretary   Social Secretary 

(c)  Ordinary Committee Members    - up to seven may be elected 
        (Nomination forms available from the Hon.Secretary - or at the meeting) 

8.  Any Other Business (Tell us what you think we should be doing!) 


